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29 June 2021 
 
 
Jean-François Ferry 
Director, Americas 
Bilateral Affairs and Trade Directorate 
Environment and Climate Change Canada 
200, boul. Sacré-Coeur, 15th Floor, Office 1543 
Gatineau, Quebec   
K1A 0H3 
 
Re:   SEM-21-001 (Fairview Terminal) Submission 

Acknowledgment of receipt of Canada’s Response 
pursuant to Article 24.27(4) of the Canada-US-Mexico Agreement (CUSMA/USMCA) 

 
 
Dear Mr. Ferry, 
 
We acknowledge receipt of the Government of Canada’s response to the Fairview Terminal 
submission, received electronically on 28 June 2021, and will update our online public registry 
accordingly. 
 
The Secretariat will now review the response and the submission to determine if it warrants 
developing a factual record, pursuant to Article 24.28(1) of the CUSMA. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
   

 
Caitlin McCoy  
Legal Officer, Legal Affairs and SEM Unit, CEC  
 
cc: Catherine Stewart, Canada Alternate Representative 

Jane Nishida, United States Alternate Representative  
Iván Rico, Mexico Alternate Representative 

 CUSMA Chapter 24 Contact Points 
Richard A. Morgan, CEC Executive Director 
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